34.ª Sessão do GT do UPR 

El Salvador 

Projeto de Intervenção de Portugal

Portugal welcomes the delegation of El Salvador and thanks it for the presentation of the National UPR report.

While welcoming the efforts made by El Salvador in the promotion of women`s Rights, Portugal would like to express its concerns with the high prevalence of violence against women and girls and with the lack of access to comprehensive sexual and reproductive health services.

Portugal recommends that El Salvador:

· takes the necessary legal and policy actions in order to ensure the right to safe drinking water and sanitation and to combat the pollution of water resources, including in the context of mining;

· develops community-based and people-centred mental health services which, in line with the CRPD, respect the rights, will and informed preferences of persons with mental health conditions or psychosocial disabilities.
Portugal would like to wish El Salvador a successful Review.
Thank you, Mr. President.
